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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

17 November 2015 
 

ACADEMY PHOTOGRAPHS 
Proofs were sent home last week and need to be returned to the 

Academy by: Thursday, 19 November.  If you miss the return date 

you need to contact the photographers directly as late orders will 

only be processed if the £4 surcharge is enclosed.  Orders will 

be returned approximately 2 weeks after the collection date. 

 

HOME TIME 
Can we remind parents that it is the Teacher / LSA’s responsibility 

at the end of the day to see the children to their parents.  We 

appreciate that you may know the child’s parents but could you 

please refrain from telling the children to go to them. The staff 

need to see that the child has gone to the correct person at the end 

of the day and to know they are safe.  Thank you. 

 

DERBYSHIRE COUNTY FOOTBALL FINAL 
On Tuesday, 10 November, we had our Derbyshire County Final that 

we were through to after getting to the final of the Derby City 

football tournament. The tournament was held at Ilkeston and we 

started off in group stages. We won our first game easily 1-0 after a 

fantastic goal from Kiedis Lee and some brilliant saves from our 

goalkeeper, Dean Ironmonger.   

Our next game was against Hilton Primary and although our defence 

worked extremely hard, the other team were just that bit better 

than us and we lost 3-0. Our hopes were still high though and we 

played better than ever in our next game, determined to win and we 

did just that with a 2-1 win after two fantastic goals from Omari 

Kellyman.  
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Our final game we knew we had to win but it was tough, we played 

our hearts out and fought right to the very end with a very strong 

defence and won 1-0 after a brilliant goal from Pharrel Robinson. 

There were 4 other teams in our group and we finished joint top of 

the group with Hilton Primary and were through to the semi-finals!  

 

We played against Brockwell Primary school who were just a 

fantastic team, their coach told us that they had professional 

training 3 times a week and it showed through their performance, 

they beat us 5-0. We were a little bit disheartened but we had one 

final match to play, the decider for 3rd or 4th place. We played our 

best game yet with a very strong defense again and some fantastic 

attempts at scoring, we kept the pressure up right to the very end 

and with 20 seconds to go scored our first goal, winning 3rd place 

with a result of 1-0. Everyone played really well, tried their best and 

cheered for every team at the end, I couldn’t have been prouder. 

Well done everyone!  Miss Wilkinson. 
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POPPY APPEAL 
Thank you to everyone who supported this appeal.  

Everything sold out very quickly! 

 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE - SHOEBOXES 

Thank you to everyone who returned their shoeboxes. 

These have now been collected and between Boulton St 

Marys Church and ourselves we sent 86 shoeboxes.  This 

year these will be going to the refugees in Serbia for Christmas.  . 

 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Thanks to everyone who dressed ‘CRAZY’ 

for Pudsey!  Everyone enjoyed themselves 

and we raised £260. Winners as follows: 

Pudsey / Blush teddy bear:  

Katie Daborn - Blackbirds & Chelsei 

Finlayson-Carter - Herons. 

Design a head band with Pudsey ears on it:  

Paige Meredith   –  Herons 

Alissa Litvinenko   –  Blackbirds 

Cody Finlayson-Carter  –  Finches 

Jemar Edwards   -  Wrens 

 

FLU IMMUNISATION PROGRAMME 
The consent forms for the above, for our Year 1 & 2 children, have 

now been collected by the Derby City Immunisation Team.  They will 

be delivering the immunisation programme on the afternoon of 

Wednesday, 18 November, at the Academy. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates this term are: 

Please note change of date: 

Thursday 

 

3 December 

 

Flamingoes 
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PTFA 

Challenge time! – How Many Objects can you fit in a 

Matchbox? – 50p a go – collect from the office – closing date for 

matchboxes to be received back to class is Monday, 7 December – 

good luck!!  
Next Event: Friday, 4 December: 
Non-Uniform Day – children may come to the Academy in non-

uniform for a donation of a packet of sweets or a bar of chocolate, 

which will then be used at the Christmas Fayre. 

Infant Winter Party & Junior Winter Disco -  
Infants: 3:15-4:15pm - £2 (includes refreshments) tickets available 

from the Office until Thursday, 3 December. 

Juniors: 4:30-5:30pm - £1 – pay on the door - refreshments 

available to buy on the evening. 

 

PANTOMIME  
Tickets have now been booked for the following 

performances: 

Infant children - Monday, 14 December  

Junior children - Thursday, 17 December 

ACADEMY CHRISTMAS DINNER 
Numbers have now been finalised for the above to be 

held on Wednesday, 16 December, and no more names 

can now be added.  

ALLENTON BIG LOCAL 
The above are organising a Christmas event at Allenton Market on 

Saturday 19 December, 10am until 2pm. There will be a Santa’s 

grotto, with Santa too, of course and a couple of REAL reindeer!  

They will also be offering vouchers for free hot drinks (tea, coffee 

and hot chocolate) from the refreshment van, and handing out mince 

pies to visitors. Children who visit Santa’s grotto will receive a small 

gift from Allenton Big Local.  

This event is totally free and will provide an opportunity for some 

last minute shopping for Christmas!  
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ACADEMY DINNERS 

Reminder - to send payment in an envelope with 

your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

 sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
06-11-15 Oskar Stockwell Finches For showing a new and improved 

attitude to writing and writing 

sentences he can be really proud 

of. 

13-11-15 Tyler Smith Robins For fabulous progression in writing, 

using his phonetics and consistently 

using finger spaces. 

 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
06-11-15 Corey Pepper Finches For his consistent hard work in Maths 

and for applying his number skills to 

problems. 

13-11-15 Olly Webster Robins For working really hard on his number 

order with Mrs Hill in booster time 

and showing Ms Barford his hard 

work during class time now his work is 

a bit trickier! 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
06-11-15 Isaac Stonach Cranes Excellent behaviour at all times.  A 

fantastic role model. 

13-11-15 Ashlee  

Gregory Fulcher 

Herons For always making excellent 

contributions in assembly. 
 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
06-11-15 Aaron Ondaye Finches For always setting a good example.  

Whenever he is set a challenge he 

always tries his hardest with a smile 

on his face! 

13-11-15 Amy Eastwood Robins For showing her confidence 

throughout each lesson.  For believing 

in herself, showing resilience and 

wonderful behaviour! 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
 

Reminder we break up  

Friday, 18 December at 3:15pm  

returning to the Academy on  

Monday, 4 January at 8:50am 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

